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Mopars of Brevard, Inc.

Super Bee Lines ~ August 2022

Memaw’s BBQ – 2nd Wednesday of
every month

Newsletter contributions
If you have an article or event you
would like to appear in the
newsletter we request that you
have it to us no later than the 26th

of the month. This gives us time
to rearrange the newsletter so we
can get it out before the first of
the month.

Debbie Verzi Aug 4
Vincent Weal Aug 6
Arlene Naulty Aug 6
Kris Caldwell Aug 7
Doris Heuer Aug 11
John Carey Aug 17
Jack Fitzgerald Aug 23
Karen Taylor Aug 29
Julia Savage Aug 31

Vincent & Julia Weal Aug 8
Bill & Dianne Hall Aug 19

MOB Website - Member Gallery

It has been a while since any changes, additions/deletions have been made in the Member Gallery portion
of the MOB's website At this time, I am asking members for an update; additions/deletions to their
vehicles. Also, for new members, please submit a photo of your vehicle/s for submission. Let's show off
our vehicles! Your photos may be sent to 426hemiterp@gmail.com. Also include year, make and model
of the vehicle.

Thank You
Your Webmaster
Andy Caldwell
426hemiterp@gmail.com

President Bob Anderson (321) 258-7935 Board of Directors Milo Wilson (301) 758-9752
Vice President Tyler Alexander(321) 368-1999 Board of Directors Frank Parravani (321) 541-6678
Secretary Jon Warner (321) 635-8581 Board of Directors Ray Moyer (321) 266 5026
Treasurer Penny Anderson (321)727-1039 Newsletter Editor Tony & Kim Orbeck (321)626-3535
Mbership Dir EMAIL tonyorbeck@cfl.rr.com

MOB website: http://www.MoparsOfBrevard.com Mail address: PO Box 410003, Melbourne, FL 32941-0003
Webmaster: Andy Caldwell

Sunshine Girl Cheryl Parravani 321-541-6678 Historian Volunteer Needed (xxx) xxx-xxxx
Public Relations Open Sgt.-At-Arm Open
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Prez Sez: By Robert Anderson

July was a non-eventful month in terms of classic car clubs. Yep, it’s hot, humid, and usually raining this
time of year. Not a very good time to get the classic ride out of the garage.

The Swap Meet committee has been busy lining up food trucks and crafters for Super Swap XXIII. We
received our first Swap Meet pre-registration last week. It is the earliest pre-reg we have ever received.
Penny has been busy advertising for crafter vendors and her hard work is beginning to generate a lot of
crafter interest for the Swap Meet.

It’s still too hot for car shows. I have been searching for a place to hold our monthly dinner cruise. Last
week I was down US-1 and passed by a place called RIB CITY in the town of Grant. This restaurant is
built inside an old Train Depot. It has lots of atmosphere, and I have heard that the food is really good. I
still haven’t made it to the restaurant at the mall where we used to have our club meetings. I will check
that place out sometime soon. I would really like to re-kindle our monthly dinner cruise, we had lots of fun
with it when we were meeting at MARCO’s Pizza.

We miss you Audrey.
President Bob

------------------------------------------------

The original Bengal Charger, run from 1968, included just 50 cars and most of them have
disappeared since then. As of 2022, only three are known to exist and at least one is in pristine condition.
This car was auctioned off for $80,000 in 2020, despite an initial estimate of more than $280,000.

There are only 3 known to exist. ONLY 50 ever produced. In 2020 one went over the auction block at Mecum and sold for
$80,000. Worth 280.000.



Page 3 of 8

Audrey Caldwell

It is with great sadness that we have learned of the passing of Mobster
Audrey Caldwell on July 20th. Audrey and her husband, Robin, were members of the
MOB for many years. They were active in about every function the MOB participated
in. Car shows, dances. Christmas parties, parades, nursing home visits and the MOB’s
very own Swap Meet. Audrey led the bake sale at the Swap Meet; making sure plenty
of baked goods were on hand to sell and everything was in place for a successful bake
sale.

Words cannot express our loss. Audrey was not only a great “Mobster” but also a great
friend to many. Her infectious smile, laughter and kindness will always be remembered
and missed. We Love You Audrey!

Hello Mobster/s,

The Salvation Army School Supply Drive is coming up! Supplies are needed for school age children 1st -
12th grades. Supplies such as pencils, erasers, rulers, backpacks, notebook paper, etc. would be very
much appreciated. Mobster Rachel Moyer welcomes your donations and all will be collected at the next
MOB meeting (August 10th) OR maybe brought to her residence. Also, if you would like to make a
monetary donation, she will be more than happy to go shopping for you. She will then drop off the supplies
to the Salvation Army location in Melbourne.

The Salvation Army is active in giving to so many needing help. Let's help them, help others.

Thank You!

Penny Anderson
PAnder2211@aol.com
321-727-103
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What is a Fratzog?

What Is a Fratzog, and Why Is It Important Now?

Dodge is doubling down on performance with electric muscle cars starting in 2024, and the famed fratzog logo shall be
Dodge’s new battle flag!

This July, auto journalists and vloggers converged on the Stellantis Tech Center in Auburn
Hills, Michigan for Dodge's Electrical Vehicle Summit. The hall darkened and the video

screen awakened to show an ominous vehicle form obscured by CGI smoke. Vin Diesel's
commanding voice erupted from hidden loudspeakers: "Hold on a minute. Did we hear that

right? Dodge is making an electric car. We're talking hypothetical, right? Surely you jest.
Dodge? You mean the people who devised the legendary 426 Hemi and sunk it inside a

sublime missile? You mean the Dodge that created the Hellcat Redeye, and the most
powerful muscle car in the world, makers of the 840hp wheel-standing Demon? Why on
God's green earth would Dodge ever build an electric car? Anybody? Any thought out

there? Hello?"
Fratzog was the name of the emblem used by Chrysler Corporation's Dodge Division from September 1962 through 1976. It was composed
of three arrowhead shapes forming a 3-pointed star. When Dodge stylists designed it in the early 1960s, they had to have a name for it, and

one of the designers came up with the meaningless name 'Fratzog', which ultimately stuck. As the Dodge Division's logo, Fratzog was
incorporated in various badges and emblems on Dodge vehicles. It was also integrated into the design of such parts as steering wheel center

hubs and road wheel covers.
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Boniface Heirs KIA Open Car & Truck Show

August 14, 2022 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM
3890 West New Haven Ave., Melbourne, FL 32904
East Coast of Florida, Sunday

Hosted by High Performance Promotions. Open to years, makes, and models
of cars and trucks. Food, raffles, awards, music, 50/50 drawing, and vendors.

This is a judged event. Registration is 9am-1pm, awards at 2pm.

Lisa Cote’s Legacy Car, Truck & Bike Show

August 21, 2022 10:00 am to 2:00 pm
Space Coast Harley Davidson
1440 Sportsman Lane NE, Palm Bay, Florida 32905

Hosted by High Performance Promotions. ALL proceeds will be donated to the local Crohn’s Disease Foundation. Open to years, makes, and
models of cars, trucks, and bikes. Awards, music, raffles, 50/50 drawing, vendors, and Beachin BBQ food truck. This is a judged event.
Registration is 9am-1pm, awards at 2pm.

Rides and Coffee Melbourne
August 28, 2022 7:00 am, 10: am
Detail Garage Melbourne
1877 W. New Haven Ave. Melbourne, Florida
Cars and Coffee, East Coast of Florida, Recurring, Saturday

Every month on the last Sunday. Free coffee & donuts, giveaways, and exclusive discounts.

The Fratzog
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America’s Antique Mall Car Show

August 6, 2022 - 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM

850 North Apollo Blvd., Melbourne, FL

East Coast of Florida, Saturday

Registration $20

Hosted by High Performance Promotions. Open to years, makes, and models of cars and trucks. Food, awards, 50/50 drawing, music, and
vendors. This is a judged event. Registration is 9am-1pm, awards at 2pm.

From Mike Kelly’s Cruise News

Harbor City Diner 1630 S. Wickham Rd Melbourne, FL
Cruise in every Wednesday from 5-8pm.
For more information call Paul 321-292-9855 I wanna be a Fratzog too!

Sandy’s Grill 151 Sebastian Blvd Sebastian, FL
Cruise in last Tuesday of every month. 5pm – close
For more information call 321-368-0028

Burger Inn 1819 Harbor City Blvd Melbourne, FL
Cruise in first Thursday of every month 4-8pm
10% discount for anyone that drives their classic
For more information call 321-254-2211

Hooters 695 Palm Bay Rd NE
The first Tuesday every month Starts at 6pm
Hosted by the Space Coast Mustang Club
For more information call Rob at 321-848-3086
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Our Sponsors
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Our Sponsors


